
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
Newport Park System Master Plan – Public Workshop # 3 
 

Calling community members of all ages! The City would like your feedback 

on the draft Park System Master Plan. 

Newport Park System Master Plan – Public Workshop # 3 
Wednesday March 27, 2019  5:00-7:00 pm 

Newport Recreation Center, Room 117 
225 SE Avery St. 

 
We want to hear your thoughts about future potential improvements to 

parks, trails, and open spaces in Newport, including existing and new 

facilities. 

Please join us for the final public workshop to: 

• Learn about project work that has been completed to-date 

• Provide input on recommended improvements to parks, trails, 

and open spaces in Newport 

 

• Comment on the draft Park System Master Plan 

 

All ages are welcome! Refreshments will be provided. 

Your feedback at this event will help inform the long range plan for 

Newport’s Park System. You have an opportunity to help shape the 

community’s future.  We want to hear from you! 

 

For those who cannot attend in person, a survey and online version of the 

Open House are available at this link through Monday, April 1: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NewportOpenHouse3 

 

For more information, contact: 

Rachel Cotton, Associate Planner, City of Newport 

r.cotton@newportoregon.gov 
541-574-3341 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NewportOpenHouse3
mailto:r.cotton@newportoregon.gov

